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Minutes of IEEE Central Sub-section Committee Meeting No.1
21 February 2006, at 5pm
Audioconference: 083032, PIN 299197#

Present: Murray Milner, Mansoor Shafi, Keith Morris, Duncan Hall, Richard Harris

Apologies: Subhas Mukhopadhyay, Peter Komisarczuk, Bob Hodgson

Correspondence
A letter has been received from the organisers of the ICARA Conference to be held in December 2006 at Massey University for funding. The documentation is attached to these minutes.
The consensus was that we need to:

· determine the funding model for the Sub-section first and 

· Ensure that this event is closely aligned with an IEEE society. 

An interim response will be sent acknowledging the request and saying that it is under consideration.

Action 1/Feb06: Murray 

Meetings

It was agreed that we should have at least one general meeting per quarter and preferably more frequently. Ad hoc meetings will be arranged when speakers of note are available in the region. Our goal will be to have 10 meetings per year.

It was agreed that the guest speaker arranged by Sudhas on 4 April should be gratefully accepted as the IEEE meeting for April.

Action 2/Feb06: Subhas to confirm arrangements.

Efforts will be made to have a combined meeting in March with any of the following: IEE, IPENZ, Royal Society.

Action 3/Feb06: Murray to approach IEE and IPENZ, Mansoor to approach the Royal Society.
Committee Meetings will typically be held once per month. The next committee meeting is scheduled for 8-9am on Thursday 9 March 2006, by audioconference. This was the preferred timing for the members present and was indicated as a more preferred timing by some absent members.

Membership

It was understood that Peter Komisarczuk has a list of potential Central sub-section members. It was agreed that:

· The secretary obtain this information,

· Write to the Secretaries of the North and South sections advising them that we intend to invite all the people on the list to participate in the Central sub-section activities,

· Write to all the people on the list inviting them to participate in the central sub-section events and nominate this group for affiliation purposes.

Action 4/Feb06: Subhas

It was identified that the sub-section needs to promote itself and its activities amongst the membership. 

Action 5/Feb06: Keith agreed to liaise with the secretaries of the North and South branches to see if we can piggy back on their web facilities.

Action 6/Feb06: Mansoor agreed to be the editor of a Central sub-section electronic Newsletter – all committee members to support Mansoor with copy (Mansoor and Keith to liaise re implementation).

Liaison with Related Groups

It was identified that there is an agreement between the IEE, IEEE and IPENZ to coordinate their respective activities – copy attached.

This approach was strongly supported by the committee.

As a first step we would liaise re a combined March meeting. It was also agreed that the IEEE and IPENZ local branches be invited to the 4 April meeting.

Action7/Feb06: Subhas

Finance

Action 8/Feb06: Duncan to prepare a least of actions which the committee needs to approve to establish the sub-section financially. 

It was identified that financial support would be available from HQ. We need to establish the capability to manage our finances, including the preparation of a budget.

Other Business

None

Next Meeting: 8am, 9 March 2006.

The meeting ended at 1735hrs.
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